
7th Street /Laughlin Water Line Project 

The City of Prineville in conjunction with SMAF Construction will be installing a 
new mainline with new services in front of your residences starting May 1 oth. The 
street will be closed for all traffic during the day from Oregon St. to Juniper St., 
its suggested if you need to leave that you park your vehicle outside the work 
zone during the day, access will be restored in the afternoon for the night. Your 
water will remain in service until the end of the project when we switch you over 
to the new line, at that time there will be a minimal interruption, approximately 
15 minutes or less. Thank you for your patience and we apologize for any 
inconvenience. Any questions or concerns can be directed to myself or Lead 
Water personnel Jerry (Honk) McBeth, phone numbers are below. 

Thank You, 
Pat Goehring 
Public Works Superintendent 
541-408-2437 
Jerry (Honk) Mcbeth 
541-233-3472 
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